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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:20 AM
To: 'BERT KNIGHT'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate increase

Good morning Mr. Knight, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: BERT KNIGHT [mailto:bertknight@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate increase 
 
I would like to voice my strong opposition against Gulf Power's base rate increase. They already have 
one of the highest that I have ever seen ! 

 

all the Best, thank you 
  
Bert Knight 
 
__1986 Scenic Gulf Dr, Miramar Beach FL 32550______________________________ 
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